
 

 

CJD/Prion Markers: Delay in Testing for Total Tau Protein  

 

Date: May 29th, 2024 

Effective Date: May 29th, 2024 
 
Results for Total Tau will be delayed due to a supply chain issue at the National Prion Disease Pathology 
Surveillance Center diagnostic laboratory. Until resolved, Total Tau results will be reported as ‘Pending’ alongside 
results for RT-QulC and 14-3-3 protein. 
 
Once available, pending results will be updated and finalized. Pending results for Total Tau are currently expected 
to be available by June 30th, 2024.  
 
For questions or additional information, please contact Sarah Magri, Virology Supervisor (Sarah_Thompson-
Mahon@URMC.Rochester.edu) or Andrew Cameron (Andrew_Cameron@URMC.rochester.edu). 
 
From:  Andrew Cameron, PhD D(ABMM) 
Assistant Director, Clinical Microbiology, UR Medicine Labs 
University of Rochester Medical Center 
Phone: (585) 276-4674 
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